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To the State Board of Medicine,

As a current PA-S, I am writing in support of the
proposed rulemaking 16-4955 in reference to Physician
Assistants as written. The changes in these
regulations will modernize the delivery of patient
care by the Physician – PA teams in Pennsylvania.
Having lived in the Commonwealth my entire life, I
look forward to being able to serve my community as a
future provider and feel that the proposed changes
will only enhance the healthcare system within our
state.

Thank you kindly,

Payton Mitten, PA-S
​
MPAS | Elizabethtown College
B.S. Molecular Biology | Duquesne University
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